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SGA March - April Newsletter 

Gentlemen, 
 
Welcome to the 2021 SGA season. Hopefully, this year we will be a little closer "to normal" as 
more people become vaccinated. This season, we will conduct the SGA individual and team 
match-play tournaments, monthly Play with the Pro events, two reverse shotguns, the SGA 
Championship, and the CGA senior interclub. Please check out the SGA schedule under the 
Golf tab on NRCC's website to view dates of upcoming events or click the link below. 
 
SGA members will also have an opportunity to play in the Carolina's Golf Association's senior 
interclub. To play in this event, you will need to play a qualifying round between Sunday, 
March 21st, and Saturday, March 27th. Once a tee time is scheduled, you must pick up an 
official scorecard before playing the round and return the scorecard after play. The top twelve 
low net scores and seven captain's picks will make up North Ridge's team. Any additional 
questions, please contact Howard Doran.  
 
All SGA members will be charged $30 for this year's dues on April's club bill. 
 
Lastly, the CASMGA Interclub committee has finalized this year's interclub schedule. Click the 
quick link below to view the schedule. Since every club will have its Covid protocol guidelines, 
all registered golfers will be apprised of those protocols once they become available. 
Hopefully, we will know thirty days before the event.  
----  

2021 SGA Tournament Schedule - Click Here 

 

2021 CASMGA Interclub Schedule - Click Here 

  

2021 SGA Interclubs 

5 April - Hasentree (12 Spots) Register Now! Click Here 

4 May - North Ridge Home Interclub (14 Spots)  Registration begins April 4th  Click Here 

 

SGA Individual Match Play 

Registration begins May 1st.  Click Here 

 

SGA Team Match Play 

Registration begins May 1st.  Click Here 

 

SGA Play with the Pro 

27 April - Registration begins March 27th. Click Here             

 

Thanks for being part of the SGA, and I look forward to seeing all of you during the 2021 season. 

Chris Brumbaugh, PGA 

1st Assistant Golf Professional 

cbrumbaugh@northridgecc.org 
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